
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: July 14, 2022 
Subject: Candidate Filing 
 
 
  
The statewide general election will be held on November 8, 2022.  The District has 
three director terms expiring; Directors Farrell, Brister and Hubbell.  Their terms of office 
will expire December 7, 2022. 
 
Candidate filing begins on July 18, 2022 and ends at 5:00 pm on August 12, 2022.  The 
San Bernardino County Registrar of Voters will offer contact-free services to candidates 
through their My Candidacy Gateway web application and video conference 
appointments. Appointments are not necessary but longer wait times will occur without 
an appointment. 
 
There are several hundred local offices up for election in San Bernardino County with 
limited appointment times so expect the last week of filing to be very limited. 
 
 


